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Comments: Per the scoping letter from Supervisor Botello, there are only two public open houses to provide

further information about this project, to occur on January 21 and 22, 2025, from 6 pm to 8 pm at FVCC.

 

Two consecutive nights in a single location provide the public with insufficient opportunity to learn about this

important project and to interact with Supervisor Botello and FS project staff.

 

Will the public open houses be streamed or recorded for later viewing?   Additional nights in different locations in

the valley--or a livestream would give the public more access to information and facilitate involvement on this

important action.


